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2020 Annual Meeting Gathering Canceled
To protect the health and safety of our members and our employees, Claverack has made the 

diffi cult decision to cancel the gathering portion of our 83rd Annual Meeting due to the 
COVID-19 pandemic.

The annual meeting of the membership had been scheduled for Sept. 2 at the Wyoming 
County Fairgrounds, but, out of an abundance of caution, the co-op elected to cancel 

the gathering.

In lieu of conducting our traditional in-person annual meeting, Claverack will 
be holding a non-public annual meeting and election of directors Wednesday, 

Sept. 23, prior to the regularly scheduled board of directors meeting.

The annual business meeting will be closed to the public in order to 
achieve social distancing recommendations. The order of business will 

be limited to approval of routine annual reports, the 2019 annual 
meeting minutes, which are included in this annual report, and the 

announcement of director election results.

Three incumbent board members are running for re-election in 
an uncontested race this year. Members will receive director 

election ballots in the mail in early August, and elections 
will be conducted by mailed-in ballot only.  Director 

election results will be announced through digital 
and print media following the Sept. 23 meeting.

We are disappointed that we will not be able 
to meet in person with our members this 

year, but the safety of our members, our 
employees and the community at large 

remains our top priority. We appreciate 
your understanding and patience 

during these challenging times and 
look forward to gathering again 

someday soon.




